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People gathered in the Piedmont of North Carolina from as far away as Georgia and
Maryland on the morning of January 26 to fellowship, to feast, and to pray for the
mission of Simple Matters in Honduras.  All in attendance enjoyed a breakfast of
pancakes, breakfast meats, scrambled eggs, grits, and biscuits as they learned
about how children are being served by Simple Matters in the areas of medical care,
nutrition, and education.  Simple Matters was honored to have John Cook's family in
attendance as a video honoring John's life was presented.

  
The highlight of this year's breakfast was the announcement of the establishment of
the John W. Cook Scholarship Fund.  Monies from this fund will be used to help
young people in Honduras continue their education beyond high school.  More
information on how can you be involved in changing a young person's life will be
shared in the coming days. 

  
Thank you to all those who attended. If you were unable to join us, you can  see the
John Cook video below. Also posted are photos from the breakfast.  Plan to attend in
2020!

  
Simple Matters is working in many areas in Honduras, from pregnant moms to youth
heading to post-secondary education, from medical care to educational support. 
Join us as Simple Matters works to be the hands and feet of Jesus to the least of
these.
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